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May 26, 1994 

TO: CAROL 

FROM: PAT 

RE: MEETXNGS/SUBJECT MATTER FOR NEXT WEEK 

I have spoken also with Susan Garland, Business Week, and have 
scheduled a meeting with her for: 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 1 
3:00 -<3:30 P.M. 

(SHE SAXD SHE WANTED TO "CATCH UP" 

AND TALK ABOUT SOME SOCXAL XSSUES 

AS WELL AS BUDGET X~SUES.) 



